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Perry Public Library: 2023 in Review

Staff
Jessica DeMarte-Director
Jessica Purvis-Youth Librarian
Briana Coogan-Bassett
Sarah Emerson
Matthew Clark
Cathy Huff
Cathy Van Remmen
Laura Gifford

Trustees
Stacee Muolo-President
Bethany Zerbe- VP
Barb Glenn-Secretary
Angel Lowery-Treasurer
Lorie Ames
Sandy Lawrence
David Shearing
Virginia Winter

Library Info
Hours
Mon.-Thurs. 11 am-8 pm
Fri. 11 am-5 pm
Sat. 9 am-1 pm

In-Person Program
Attendance

2,590
Library Statistics

Income:
Local Public Funds:               $230,880
State Aid:                                    $2,160
Grants, Gifts & Memorials,    
     Interest:                               $11,749
Library Charges:                        $2,151
Total:                                       $246,940
Expenditures:
Salary & Benefits:                  $172,470
Operation & Maintenance:    $37,128
Miscellaneous:                         $26,416
      (Supplies, programs, technology, etc.)                       

Collections:                               $14,603
Total:                                       $250,617

Library Financials

Materials that 
Traveled to and 

from Perry

7,415

Library 
Visitors

11,900

Virtual Program
Attendance

2,049

Circulation of 
Materials

33,807

Computer & 
Wireless Usage

2,826

Thank you!Thank you!Thank you! For attending programs and making 2023 spectacular.



LibraryLibraryLibrary
wins!wins!wins!

Perry Public Library: Current News

We are so proud of our
2023 grants and

projects!

2024 Summer Reading
July 8th-August 8th Family Storytime 

Virtual Author Visits
Book Discussion Group

Join Us For

Look for programs and reading
incentives for Kid, Teen & Adult

Readers!

On Tuesday, June 4th, the Library will be hosting a Trustee and Budget
vote from 12pm to 9pm. 

Follow Us On Social Media

2024  Library Budget & Trustee Vote

Every "Like", Comment, & Share helps to spread the word.

Read Our Newsletter

Go to
https://www.smore.com/n/ghe7p

     Three Trustee positions are up for vote this year. If you are interested in serving
a three-year term as a library trustee, you are required to get a petition filled out.
Petitions are available at the library starting on April 1st, and are due back by close
of business on Monday, May 6th. For more details on what's involved in being a
library trustee, please contact Director Jessica DeMarte.

     The Library is requesting a budget increase. This increase comes to around a
$10.75 annual increase to a person who owns a $100,000 house. This increase will
help to cover costs to replace the library’s boiler, continue increased programming,
minimum wage increases and associated benefits, as well as inflation. If this vote
fails, the library will have to consider decreasing library hours and reducing
programming.

Be in "The Know"

Scan
here

or

Wednesdays at 11:30 am
See website for info
4th Wed. at 7 pm

Visit our website at perry.owwl.org

@PerryNYLibrary #PerryNYLibrary


